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 I am writing to support HB 3134. As a physical therapy provider for over 25 years, I 

have seen time and time again delays in the start of care for my patients due to 

onerous prior authorization requirements.  I have also experienced this as a patient 

as recent as 2 months ago.  

Thank you Rep Nosse for your support of this legislation.  

Keep health insurance from delaying care for those with pain, and health conditions: 

they are preventing patients from getting medically necessary care. 

Marc Duyck, PTA, MEd. CSCS 


